
January 22, 1996 

 

 

 

Rev. Jarl S.V. Sorenson 

Messitytonkatu 5 A 14 

00180 Helsinki Suomi 

Finland 

 

Dear Reverend Sorenson: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated January 10, 1996, which was received in our office on January 16, 

1996. 

 

We appreciate your taking the time to write and offer your thoughts.  As with all other information 

received by the Review Board, your information will be reviewed by the appropriate staff person. 

 

Beverly Oliver Massegee testified before the Review Board at a hearing in Dallas, Texas on 

November 18, 1994.  I have enclosed a copy of the transcript from the hearing for your review. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continued interest in the work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


